
Stars of the Week 

Year 1 -  The whole class, for a  
fantastic Nativity performance.  
Well done! 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Friday 15th December 2017 

Year 2 - Ava Shotten,  for settling 
into school really well and           
becoming a valued member of  
class! 

Year 3 -  Samuel Haslam, for        
always being ready to learn and 
doing some brilliant writing! 

Year 4 -  Jamie Horsley, for      
making an extra effort in all        
aspects of  his work. 

Year 5 -  Heath Saunders, for an 
improved attitude in all lessons. 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS -  William Edgar 
Year 1 -  Noah Haslam 
Year 2 -  Ellie Bowman 

Year 3 -   Bella                   
Suluga-Fagalilo 

Year 4 - Ava Hewitson  
Year 5 -  Calum Tressider 

Year 6 - Freddie                
Fayle-Harrison 

Reception -  The whole class, for 
their fantastic enthusiasm during 
the Nativity  and their behaviour 
on our first trip! 

Class of  The Week  Award  
for Attendance -  Year  5 

Golden Broom Award  - Year  6 
This week’s attendance is 

96.8% 

Reader of the Week 
Award 

 EYFS -   Ffion Dykes 
Year 1 -  Michael    
McLoughlin-Ivey   

Year 2 - Annie Bland   
Year 3 -  Harry Mason 
Year 4 -  Linden Coll 

Year 5 - Connie         
Hoskyns-Abrahall 
Year 6 - Evie Fear  

 
 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2017 
Monday 18th December - Carol Service 6pm in Church. 

Monday 18th December - EYFS Christmas party. 

Tuesday 19th December - KS1 Christmas party. 

Wednesday 20th December - KS2 Christmas Party. 

Thursday 21st December - Last day of term. 

Monday 8th January - Return to School.  

Year 6 -  Luke Beddard, for    
amazing me everyday with his    
efforts.  Keep it up!  

School Choir  

Our fantastic School choir will be performing all your favourite carols 

at Morrisons supermarket in Barnard Castle on Wednesday 20th      

December at 3:45pm.  Please pop along and let them put you in the  

festive mood while you do some shopping! 

Polite Reminder 

Can parents please be aware that although our breakfast club runs until 

school starts unfortunately we have to stop serving toast and cereal at 

8:30 in order to allow the kitchen staff sufficient time to prepare    

lunches.  Yoghurts and a selection of fruit will be available between 

8:30 and 8:50am.  Thank you for your understanding and co-operation 

in this matter. 

Toy Day 

Thursday 21st December 2017 is our last day at School! Children are 

welcome to come to school in their own clothes at no charge and bring 

along a toy to play with.  Please can you discourage your child from 

bringing anything precious with them or anything electronic such as 

Ipad, Iphone, game boy etc.   

Thank you 

Polite Reminder 

Please can we ask parents once again to take extreme care when       

collecting their child/ren from school in a vehicle.  Please do not park 

in the Broumley Court area as this is private housing and please do not 

open the school gates to drive onto the property.  The gates will be 

closed at 8.45am and 2.50pm to allow the children safe access in and 

out of School. The safety of all our children is our primary concern. 


